
Richard Doughty
Chair-Weld Board of Selectpersons

The Weld Board of Selectpersons has discussed this proposed legislature during our 
regularly scheduled public meeting, and has voted unanimously to submit a letter of 
support for passage of the legislation. Board members believe the bill provides a 
better opportunity for evenly dispersed representation of al communities in Franklin 
County. Thank you for your consideration.
  


